AUSTRALIAN GREENS NATIONAL
CONFERENCE - November 2024

COVID SAFETY INFORMATION

We want everyone attending Conference in person to be
safe, especially those at a higher risk of serious
consequences should they contract COVID-19. Because of
this, we are implementing the following measures relating
to COVID safety and accessibility to protect people who
attend.

A Attendees will be expected to wear masks at the
conference, and masks will be readily available for
people should they require them.

A \We are working with volunteers and presenters to
ensure they are aware of accessibility requirements,
including COVID safety, movement through the venue,
and online experience.

A Attendees are strongly encouraged to use N95/P2
masks if it is safe and accessible for them to do so.



A Anyone attending in person is strongly encouraged to
have their most recent vaccination if it is safe for them
to do so.

A Anyone attending in person is strongly encouraged to
do a RAT before travelling to the venue. There will be
RATs available for people to use over the weekend
should they need them.

A People should not attend the conference in person if
they are unwell or symptomatic in any way, or if they
have tested positive to COVID-19 within the last seven
days. If you are able, you can attend the conference
online.

A We have food serving protocols in place, including
early access to meals for people who are
immunocompromised or disabled, and there will be
volunteers serving food to attendees to reduce the
handling of implements.

A We have technology and equipment to ensure the
people attending online have a great experience that is
as professional and streamlined as it can be.

A The advice around COVID safety may change if the
public health situation changes. The Tasmanian
Government does not currently have any COVID safety



https://www.health.tas.gov.au/health-topics/coronavirus-covid-19
https://www.health.tas.gov.au/health-topics/coronavirus-covid-19

requirements in place. Attendees will be notified of any
changes as soon as possible if that occurs.

MORE INFORMATION

A Please contact brett.constable@agreens.org.au for
more information.
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